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 Public Hearing to Discuss New  
Kansas City School District Boundaries 

 
 

WHAT:  Three proposed maps for redistricting the Kansas City School District 

boundaries were approved by the Kansas City Board of Election 

Commissioners at its May Board Meeting.  This is the second public 

hearing to discuss the three options. Go to www.kceb.org to view the three 

maps. 

 

WHO:  Kansas City Board of Election Commissioners 

 

WHERE:  Paseo Academy, 4747 Flora Ave, Kansas City, MO 64110 
     
 

WHEN:  Tuesday, May 22, 2018 6:30 p.m. 

 

WHY: For public input and discussion regarding the three redistricting options.   

 

 

 
Kansas City Board of Election Commissioners 

30 W. Pershing Road, Suite 2800, Kansas City, MO 64108 

Follow KCEB on:  

 

https://www.facebook.com/Kansas-City-Board-of-Election-Commissioners-206021713529/
https://twitter.com/KCElectionBd
https://www.linkedin.com/company/kansas-city-board-of-election-commissioners
http://www.kceb.org/

